
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2023 

 

National Honor Society: Any junior or senior with at least a 3.33 cumulative GPA is now eligible to join 
National Honor Society and should have received an invitation via student email. Students should see Miss 
York in C312 if they think they should be eligible but did not receive the information. 

Athletics:  Reminder for those attending football games, no backpacks or outside food or drink will be 
permitted to any games.  Do not validate you’re your ticket prior to entering the contest, this will be done by the 
gate workers when you enter.   

College Visits:   

 Thursday, September 7: Bradley University, Eastern Illinois University, and Grace College and 
Theological Seminary will be on main street during lunch. DePauw University, Rose-Hulman 
Institute of Technology, and Saint Mary's College will be in the library after school.  

 

Junior Class Cabinet: Junior class cabinet will have its callout meeting after school Thursday, September 7 

in Ms. Peda's room C310.  All juniors are welcome to attend.  If you have any questions or are unable to make 

the call out meeting, please contact Mrs. Schneider in C212 or Ms. Peda in C310. 

Student Council: There will be a call out meeting for Student Council after school on Thursday September 7 
in the LGI. Expect the meeting to take no more than thirty minutes. We will discuss membership and our main 
fundraising events. We hope to see you there!  

Choir: Ca Dapo! The Lake Central Choir is looking for guys! If you enjoy music or singing, come try it out after 

school on Thursday, September 7 in B104. No risk, no commitment, but there will be free pizza! Thursdays 

after school until 3:30 starting this week. 

Guidance: Tuesday, September 12 is the deadline to request level changes or to drop classes to a study hall 

or aiding hour. As you can imagine, this is a very busy time of year for school counselors. We appreciate your 

patience and understanding as we work through these schedule change requests and other important 
beginning of the year preparations. Please allow 24-48 hours for counselors to respond to your emails and 

phone calls. 

Spanish: There will be a meeting at 6:30 pm on Thursday, September 14 in the LGI about traveling to Spain in 
2025.  This meeting is open to students who plan to take  Spanish 3 or 4 next school year. 

Environmental Club: Call out meeting is after school Thursday, September 14 in E223. The meeting should 
be done by 2:40 p.m. Dues are $5. You can bring it to the meeting if you have it. You also must have a drug 
testing consent form. Those will be provided at the meeting.  

Homecoming:  Club Blue will be Saturday, September 23 from 6 – 9pm (doors open at 5:30) in Lake 
Central’s Fieldhouse.  Student drop offs will enter through door A; student drivers will enter through door C.  
Arrivals after 7:00pm will all enter through Door A.  The cost for the dance is $39 plus processing fee. Ticket 
sales begin at 3:00pm Monday, September 11, 2023 and end at 10:00pm on Tuesday, September 19, 2023.  
No heels will be allowed in the fieldhouse.  Flat-bottom shoes only will be permitted.  Proper attire is expected 
and Lake Central Rules of Behavior must be followed. 

AP Testing:  Links for AP Information and AP Exam registration can be found on the high school website 
under the NEWS category. Registration for year-long and first-semester courses should be completed by 



 

October 14 to avoid late fees. Questions regarding AP Exams should be directed to Mrs. Toth at 
btoth@lcscmail.com. 

Donation Drive:  The Robotics Club and N-Teens are hosting a drive for Coyne Vet Center during the month 
of September. Please donate gently used or new towels and blankets for the animals. All donations can be 
dropped off in either Mrs. Carr's room C123 or Mrs. Collard's room E121 
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